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Members:  Anita Williams (Eagle Pass)  

Susan Matthews (Corpus Christi) 
 

In September 2016, I sent packets to the Financial Aid Office, Study Abroad 

Advisors and International Student Advisors of all Texas colleges and 

universities with the applications for the Florence Terry Griswold Scholarships 
I and II.  The submission deadline cited was January 31, 2017. 

 

I received a total of twenty-two applications for Scholarship I and three 
applications for Scholarship II.  

 

Copies of the twenty-two applications were mailed to members of the FTG 
Board of Trustees and the two committee members in February.  Graduate 

students applying were from Canada, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominican 

Republic, Grenada, Guatemala, Honduras, Mexico, Peru, USA and Venezuela. 

 
These scholarships are made available thru the dues from the Texas tables 

and Honorariums and Memorials.  The donations were acknowledged to both 

the donor and the person honored. 
 

The committee and the Board of Trustees received copies of all the 

applications and rated them and selected the best applicants to receive the 
scholarship. The Florence Terry Griswold Scholarship Board of Trustees met 

and made the following awards. 

 

The FTG Scholarship I for $2,500 is awarded to Melania Fernandez Campos 
from Costa Rica, who is a Ph.D. student majoring in Botany at Texas Tech 

University. 

 
The FTG Scholarship II for $2,500 is awarded Maricarmen Hernandez from 

the United States, who is a Ph.D. student majoring in Sociology at the 

University of Texas in Austin. 

 
The Melba Dawson Scholarship for $2,500 is awarded to Gabriela Henriquez 

Rodriguez from the Dominican Republic, who is a Ph.D. student majoring in 

Environmental Science & Engineering at the University of Texas El Paso.  
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Herminia V. Martinez 

Scholarship Chairman, 2015-2017 

 


